Date:

The Honorable Tom Torlakson

State Capitol, Room 4032

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re:  “Matt’s Law” Senate Bill No. 1454

Dear Senator Torlakson:

Thank you for introducing this bill that will go a long way in protecting the lives of our children.  So many lives have been altered by the acts of hazing it is about time that something is done to put a stop to it.  

I have children and some day they will go off to college and by putting this law in place I know they will be a little safer.  I will teach them the dangers of hazing and about this law so they will not fall victim to the coercive acts or play the part of the hazer knowing they will suffer the consequences of their actions.

I plan to support this law all the way to the Governor’s desk.

Sincerely,

Name

Group Name (if any)

Address

City, State, Zip

